Parish of Morriston Weekly Bulletin St. David's Church



www.churchinwales.org.uk www.stdavidsmorriston.co.uk Facebook @stdavidsmorriston



Registered Charity: 1131686

Vicar: Canon Hugh Lervy

(also Area Dean of Afon Tawe and Ministry Area leader of the Tawe Isaf Ministry Area)

Tel.: (01792) 771329 Mobile: 07976 725644 e-mail: thevicar@lervy.net



6th October 2019
Today is the sixteenth Sunday after Trinity

WELCOME TO OUR HARVEST FESTIVAL

Hymns at Eucharist: 719, 558, 145, (559, 804, 887), 766

TODAY	9.15 am 10.00 am	Choir Practice Family Harvest Eucharist followed by tea / coffee Harvest Songs of Praise
	5.00 pm	
MONDAY	9.30 am	Parent and Toddler group
TUESDAY	11.30 am 2.00 pm 7.00 pm	Holy Eucharist in Morriston Hospital Chapel - all welcome NO Mother's Union today. HARVEST SUPPER
WEDNESDAY	10.30 am	Food Bank (Salvation Army)
THURSDAY	10.30 am 6.00 pm 6.00 pm	Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee Youth Club for school years 4,5,6 (Crypt) Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and weddings etc. No appointments necessary.
FRIDAY	9.30 am	Ysgol Tan Y Lan Church visit for a Harvest Service
SATURDAY	10.00 am	Diocesan Conference (Brecon Cathedral)
NEXT SUNDAY	9.15 am 10.00 am 5.00 pm	2 Kings 5:1-15 , 2 Tim. 2:8-15 , Lk. 17:11-19 Choir Practice Parish Eucharist with Sunday School Evensong

Harvest Gifts: all food donations will be given to the Morriston Food Bank and cash donations will be given to Swansea Night shelters. We welcome Jonathan Hughes to our service today who will be telling us a bit about the work of Swansea Night Shelters.

Thankyou: to all who have helped decorate the church for Harvest today and all who gave flowers.

Harvest Supper: THIS TUESDAY at 7 p.m. Fish and chip evening with entertainment. Booking form for food now at the back of the church. Please sign up **TODAY** if you or family or friends would like to join us.

Mens Society: our next meeting will be on **MONDAY** 14th October at 6.30 in the **WELCOME INN**.

Happy 40th Birthday : to Rev. Anthony Porter for Wednesday this week.

200 Club: the subs for this coming year will be due the end of the month. Please let the wardens know if you will be joining so we can see if there are enough joining to be able to run it.

Operation Christmas Child : items are now being collected for the shoe boxes. Please see the list for what is needed. Thankyou

Thankyou: for your company to all who joined our trip to Brecon last Wednesday. I hope you all enjoyed.

All saints Day : we will be celebrating this at our Thursday service on Thursday 31st October.

All Souls Service: a quiet service of remembrance will take place at 5 p.m. on Sunday 3rd November. A list for those to be remembered by name will be placed at the back of church in the coming weeks.

DO KEEP IN TOUCH WITH THOSE MISSING FROM OUR SERVICES AND PLEASE LET ME KNOW OF VISITS NEEDED. THANKYOU.

I keep imagining I am holding an invisible pack of cards.

No-one knows what I am dealing with.